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State of the State Highlights Positive Democratic Vision, says Shilling.

  

  

MADISON, WI – Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse) released the
following statement in response to Gov. Evers’ State of the State address:

  

“It couldn’t be clearer that the public overwhelmingly supports Gov. Evers and Democratic
solutions to propel our state forward. Democrats believe in prioritizing the people of Wisconsin
and addressing the issues residents face every single day by lowering health care costs,
strengthening clean water protections, and expanding economic security for families and
seniors. Whether it’s accepting federal health dollars, closing the Dark Store Loophole, investing
in local schools or legalizing medical marijuana, Wisconsin residents trust Democratic efforts to
tackle the tough issues.

  

“I believe these goals are well within our reach, but time is of the essence. As legislators we
cannot ask the people of Wisconsin to settle for any less than they deserve. The longer
Republicans refuse to do their job, the longer these challenges facing our communities will
persist.
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“My Democratic colleagues and I remain committed to working with Gov. Evers to advance bold
solutions and ensure Wisconsin is a place where the next generation wants to live, work, and
raise a family.”
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